
 

NATIONAL HIGHWAYS are running the below meetings regarding 

the M2/J5 improvements, and this is your opportunity to go along 

and ask them your questions directly. 

Come and meet the team 

Did you know we hold a monthly drop-in where you can come and speak to 
us and ask any questions you may have? 

On the second Wednesday of each month, our team will be on hand at Oad 
Street Food and Crafts between 10am and 12pm, and again from 5pm and 
7pm, to answer any questions you have. The next clinic will be 
on Wednesday 14 September.  

We’ll also be running a special clinic for the slip road closures 
on Wednesday 24 August, between 10am and 12pm, and 
again from 5pm and 7pm. 

The café can be found on Oad Street, Borden, nr Sittingbourne ME9 8LB. 
There is parking on site and the café is fully accessible. Feel free to come 
along and say hello. 

If you can’t make it and have a question, you can email us 
on m2j5@nationalhighways.co.uk or call 0300 123 5000, and one of the 
team will be happy to help.   
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